
345 Turnstone Street, Mount Pleasant,
29464, SC

https://searchrealestate.co/properties/345-turnstone-street/mount-
pleasant/sc/29464/MLS_ID_25008534

Price - $829,900

Bedrooms

3

 

Baths

2

 

SqFt

2010

 

Lot Size

0.1800

 

Year Built

2017

 

DOM

39 Days

Features

Exterior

Rain Gutters
 

Cooling

Central Air
 

Floors

Ceramic Tile
Wood

Roof

Architectural
 

Laundry Features

Laundry Room
 

Community Features

Park



Pool
Trash

 

Interior Features

Ceiling -
Cathedral/Vaulted
Ceiling - Smooth
Tray Ceiling(s)
High Ceilings
Kitchen Island
Walk-In Closet(s)
Family
Entrance Foyer
Great
Living/Dining Combo
Pantry

 

Utilities

Dominion Energy
Mt. P. W/S Comm

Fireplace Features

Gas Log
Great Room
One

 

Lot Features

0 - .5 Acre
Level

 

Style

Ranch

Other

Pond
Pond Site
Central
Ceiling Fan(s)
Walk-In Closet(s)



Description

One level living at its FINEST! This gem of a home is in the lovely Tidal Walk Community in Mt.
Pleasant. This METICULOUS one-owner home will rival new construction as it has been lovingly
maintained and enhanced by its owners. Upon entry you will be impressed with the light-filled open
concept floor plan. The kitchen is stunning, with a large center island, abundant cabinets and
counter space, and gas cooking for the chef in the house! A gas fireplace flanked by custom built-
ins make a beautiful focal point in the family room. Enjoy lovely views of the pond behind the home
and relax in the sunroom as you sip your coffee each morning or take a little afternoon siesta
perhaps. The owner's suite is on the rear of the home and enjoys the pond views as well. Dual
vanities and a luxuriousshower room are highlights of the primary bath and a huge walk in closet is
an added benefit. Two additional guest bedrooms, one with a vaulted ceiling, share the second full
bath. This is one of Tidal Walk's most lovely home sites, and a beautiful paver patio behind the
home provides an outdoor living area overlooking the pond. Gorgeous landscaping not only adds to
the curb appeal but also creates a garden oasis vibe in the back yard. Tidal Walk is conveniently
located off Long Point Road in Mt. Pleasant, offering its residents proximity to the local schools,
shopping and dining as well as easy access to Highway 526. The airport is a mere 15 minute ride,
and beach lovers will enjoy the equally short ride to the beaches at Isle of Palms and Sullivan's
Island. You can be in Historic Downtown Charleston in 20 minutes, or head over to trendy Park
Circle for a great meal or to enjoy the amazing playground, just 10 minutes from this home. The
Tidal Walk community offers a pool and playground for residents to enjoy. This location can't be
beat and this stunning home is sure to sell quickly so don't delay in scheduling your tour!



SEE THIS PROPERTY

James Schiller

Realtor, Brand Name Real Estate

Phone: 18434788061

Email: jameseschiller@gmail.com

Check On Site

https://searchrealestate.co/properties/345-turnstone-street/mount-
pleasant/sc/29464/MLS_ID_25008534

Location



345 Turnstone Street, Mount Pleasant, 29464, SC


